



Edition 34



New opportunities await. After a busy 2023 we hope for a fun-filled and prosperous 2024

## A few things to look foward to:

The Long Cane Rally takes place in October 2024. This event will be bigger, better and more fun.

Ian Fraser Memorial Bursary Fund has partnered with The Centre for Coaching, a Centre of Excellence situated at The UCT Graduate School of Business in Cape Town. We are excited to see the positive changes that this partnership will bring.

Interesting topics in our future newsletters. If you have not signed up yet, please contact us on info@stdunstans.org.za to be added to the mailing list.